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11 May 2017 
Dear Organs of State 

 

(1) BLANCO TO DROERIVIER 400KV TRANSMISSION LINE AND SUBSTATION UPGRADE IN THE 

WESTERN CAPE AND THE EASTERN CAPE PROVINCES.  DEA Reference: 14/12/16/3/3/2/995   

(2) GOURIKWA TO BLANCO 400KV TRANSMISSION LINE, AND SUBSTATION UPGRADE IN THE 

WESTERN CAPE PROVINCE DEA Reference: 14/12/16/3/3/2/994  

 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT REPORT FOR PUBLIC 

REVIEW  

 
Envirolution Consulting (Pty) Ltd was appointed by Eskom Holdings SOC Limited to conduct the Environmental 

Impact Assessment (EIA) Process for (1) The proposed construction of the Blanco-Droërivier 400kV Power line 

and Substations upgrade in the Western Cape Province AND Eastern Cape Province and (2) the construction of 

the Gourikwa to Blanco 400kV Power line and Substations upgrade in the Western Cape Province. 

 

The EIA process for these projects commenced in early 2015 under the reference number: 14/12/16/3/3/2/922. 

This application has lapsed in accordance with Regulation 23 (1) of the EIA Regulations, 2014 and a new EIA 

process is currently being undertaken.  This new process entails (1) the resubmission of a new application to 

DEA and the project will be assigned a new reference number, (2) the release of a Draft Scoping Report (DSR) 

and a Draft Environmental Impact Assessment Report (DEIAr) for public review and thereafter (3) resubmission 

the final reports to DEA for decision-making.  

 

It must be noted that the contents of this Draft EIA report has not changed significantly from the 

previous application as the scope of the project and the environment still remains the same. All 

additional information in this report (mostly relating to the public participation process) has been 

underlined throughout the Draft EIA report for ease of reference.  

 

 

The draft Environmental Impact Assessment Reports (DEIAR) has been prepared by Envirolution Consulting 

for public and authority review. The review period is from 12 MAY 2017 – 12 JUNE 2017: at the following 

locations: 

 The Envirolution website at www.envirolution.co.za  

 Dropbox link sent to registered I&APs 

 Beaufort West, George and Mossel Bay Public Library 

 

Please find herewith copies of the Draft EIA Report for your record. Kindly advise if your previous 

comments have remained the same or if you have additional or new comments. 

 

We welcome your participation and look forward to your involvement throughout this new process. 

 

Best Regards  

Sheila Bolingo 

Environmental Consultant 



 

  

 
























